
DEMARCO DANCE CENTER (856) 663-2778 
 

Welcome to our 2023-2024 dance season.  This year, we have a terrific staff of 

professional teachers to teach you and your children their specialized form of dance. 

 

Please be patient in the process of class placement.  If a teacher or director feels your 

child has been placed in the wrong class, they will be transferred to a more appropriate 

class. 

 

Ensure you read our brochure's guidelines and all other rules and regulations. 

 

We only close our school on the following days: 

                Halloween – October 31  

                Thanksgiving Break – November 22 thru November 26 re-open November 27 

                Winter Break – December 21 thru January 2 re-open January 3 

                Martin Luther King Day – January 15  

                President’s Day – February 19 

                Spring Break – March 28 thru April 7 re-open April 8  

                Memorial Day - May 27 

 

Reminders will be posted on our bulletin board.  Any other school closings will be 

announced on our message machine after 3:30 PM in case of weather emergencies. 

 

Our show this year will be on Monday, May 20, 2024.  More information will follow in a 

few months.  Costume deposits are due in November, with balances due in January. 

Dance Company Members–3 costume deposits are required in October. 

 

We can order dancewear and shoes for you with a 50% deposit put down at the time of 

order.  Sometimes it takes a few weeks to get the right size shoe for the dancers. This 

year we will be selling DDC Warm-up Jackets.  All participants in the Merchantville 

Christmas Parade are required to purchase a DDC Jacket. 

 

We hope you enjoy your classes this year and welcome you to our 2023-2024 season of 

exciting training. 

 

Remember to have fun, make new friends, and dance, dance, dance!!!!! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Betty DeMarco & Joe DeMarco 

DDC Directors 

 


